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25 November 2022 
 
Hello,  

The Planning Committee for the Bridgeland Riverside Community Association (BRCA) has previously 

sent a 'no comment' response to this application, and, as it appears that no changes have been made 

since the previous application, our opinion remains the same at this time.  

Happy to chat more if required. Hope this helps to move this along. 

Thanks! 

Bonnie Kemp 

BRCA Director, Planning and Transportation 

 
 
 
 
 
 


